
Dear Elected Official, 
 

I'm writing to ask you to vote YES on HCR 16 which designates the shelter dog as our 

state's official dog. Passing this would help boost adoptions of all the wonderful dogs 

in need of forever homes across the state. It would also acknowledge the dedication 

and hard work of the shelter staff. 
 

Thank you for your support of HCR 16. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Arlene McKenna 

1670 Cinnamon Hill Dr. SE 

Salem, OR  97306 

 


